
All District Parent Meeting 
April 10, 2019 
 
TOPIC: “Social Media & Cyberbullying” 
 
Superintendent Kelly explained tonight’s topic of discussion and that we want to make 
parents aware of the different social media avenues available to students, and how they 
are being used.   
 
Rettai Bruni, Mental and Emotional Health Counselor, was unable to attend tonight, so 
her husband, Vernon Bruni, North Beach Junior/Senior High Assistant Principal, 
presented in her absence. 
 
We viewed a PowerPoint presentation on Social Media and Cyberbullying. The 
presentation reviewed the different media avenues that our youth are using and how 
they are using some of them to bully other people. 
 
Two students were present and discussed the apps that are most popular at the 
moment that they are seeing being used in our district. 
 
Different examples of personal situations were shared. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


